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Submission: "The government must pay solar owners a fair price for generated electricity which should be at least 16 cents per
KwH.

Because the government in its wisdom sold off both the power stations and the poles & wires householders are now paying
through the nose for the benefit of shareholders in foreign owned investment entities that are able to sort the Australian tax
system a legally pay minimum or no tax on their investment.

This is yet another failure of LNP policy.

Successive NSW governments have failed to build generating capacity over the past 20 years and now the voters are being
blamed for this maladministration.

Now that private citizens can generate electricity that wholesale distributors can purchase, the price set for home generation
capacity must be at least equal to the price paid for power station electricity.

Indeed, the original 60 cents per KwH is likely the more realistic price for home generation and this should be the proposed
price."





